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100 Women Who Made History
Women's stories are often written as if they spent their entire time
on Earth casting woeful but beautiful glances towards the horizon and
sighing into the bitter wind at the thought of any conflict. Well,
that's not how it f**king happened. When you hear about a woman who
was 100% pure and good, you're probably missing the best chapters in
her life's story. Maybe she slept around. Maybe she stole. Maybe she
crashed planes. Maybe she got shot, or maybe she shot a bad guy (who
probably had it coming.) Maybe she caused a scandal. Maybe she caused
a riot From badass writer Hannah Jewell, She Caused a Riot is an
empowering, no-holds-barred look into the epic adventures and
dangerous exploits of 100 inspiring women who were too brave, too
brilliant, too unconventional, too political, too poor, not ladylike
enough and not white enough to be recognized by their shitty
contemporaries. From 3rd-century Syrian queen Zenobia to 20th-century
Nigerian women's rights activist Funmilayo Ransome-Kuti, these are
women who gave absolutely zero f**ks, and will inspire a courageous
new movement of women to do the same.

From Bad to Cursed
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100 Nasty Women of History
From Delilah to Cleopatra, from Anne Boleyn and (bloody) Queen Mary,
to Calamity Jane, Typhoid Mary and more, the 26 notorious women
analyzed here all have rotten reputations. But were these vixen really
as wicked as they seemed?

The Little Book of Feminist Saints
Aphra Behn, first female professional writer. Sojourner Truth,
activist and abolitionist. Ada Lovelace, first computer programmer.
Marie Curie, first woman to win the Nobel Prize. Joan Jett, godmother
of punk. The 100 revolutionary women highlighted in this gorgeously
illustrated book were bad in the best sense of the word: they
challenged the status quo and changed the rules for all who followed.
From pirates to artists, warriors, daredevils, scientists, activists,
and spies, the accomplishments of these incredible women vary as much
as the eras and places in which they effected change. Featuring bold
watercolor portraits and illuminating essays by Ann Shen, Bad Girls
Throughout History is a distinctive, worthy tribute.

100 American Women Who Changed the World
An artist and activist committed to the empowerment of women and girls
has created a gorgeous illustrated volume, blending watercolor and
short biography to showcase the contributions of more than fifty
influential female leaders whose words and actions are a passionate
call to arms. Distraught by the results of the 2016 election and the
realization that the nation was not ready for its first female
president, Kimothy Joy found herself poring over the biographies of
brave women throughout history—those who persisted in the face of
daunting circumstances—to learn from their experiences. Turning to
art, Joy channeled her feelings to the canvas, bringing these strong
women to life in bold watercolor portraits surrounded by inspirational
hand-lettered quotes. With each creation, Joy found catharsis and
hope. She shared her watercolors with her online community and
encouraged everyone to raise their own voices and recharge for the
battles ahead. Now, in this beautiful gift book, Joy has gathered her
stunning illustrations and quotes and paired them with surprising,
illuminating biographies of her subjects to inspire women of all ages,
races, and backgrounds. That’s What She Said honors a powerful and
diverse group of over fifty women—from Maya Angelou, Gloria Steinem,
and Virginia Woolf to Sojourner Truth, Malala Yousafzai, and Ruth
Bader Ginsburg—role models whose words and insights remind us that we
must never give up the fight for a more just and equitable society.
Page 2/15

Read PDF Bad Girls Throughout History 100 Remarkable Women Who
Changed The World
Reclaiming the derogatory cultural barb "that’s what she said," this
stunning book celebrates strong female leadership throughout history
and empowers current and future generations to find their voices and
inspire change in their communities.

Dress Like a Girl
New York Times Bestseller “I want to rip out every page of this
glorious book and hang them on my wall so that I can be surrounded by
these incredible women all day long.” —Emma Straub, New York Times
bestselling author of The Vacationers and Modern Lovers Over 100
exceptional and influential women describe how they embraced their
creative spirit, overcame adversity, and sparked a global movement of
entrepreneurship. Media titans and ceramicists, hoteliers and tattoo
artists, comedians and architects—taken together, these profiles paint
a beautiful picture of what happens when we pursue our passions and
dreams.

Baby Unicorn: Finger Puppet Book
Goddesses — Mythology — Inspiration Readers who have enjoyed Warrior
Goddess Training or Women Who Run with the Wolves will love Ann Shen’s
Legendary Ladies Goddesses from mythology: Goddesses from our past are
celebrated in this lushly illustrated book by Ann Shen, the author and
artist who created Bad Girls Throughout History. Ann is an
illustrator, letterer, and author based in Los Angeles who has created
artwork for a number of publications, campaigns, products, and
galleries. Explore the feminine divine and feel empowered: Legendary
goddesses and powerful deities are celebrated in gorgeous artwork and
enlightening essays. Lushly illustrated goddesses that you will love
include: Aphrodite, the Greek goddess whose love overcame mortality
Mazu, the Chinese deity who safely guides travelers home Lakshmi, the
Hindu provider of fortune and prosperity Unique alternative to Goddess
cards or other gift items: Ann Shen's signature watercolors make
Legendary Ladies a unique, gift-worthy homage to the mighty women
within.

All Hail the Queen
"Explores the lives of ten famous women who have used clothing to make
a statement, change perceptions, break rules, attract power, or
express their individuality. Included are Cleopatra, Marie Antoinette,
Coco Chanel, Marlene Dietrich, Madonna, and Lady Gaga. Sidebar
subjects include: Elizabeth I, Marilyn Monroe, Rihanna, and Vivienne
Westwood."--Provided by publisher.

A Wrinkle in Time
August 26, 2020, marks the 100th anniversary of the passage of the
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19th Amendment, which granted American women the right to vote. And
while suffrage has been a critical win for women's liberation around
the world, the struggle for women's rights has been ongoing for
thousands of years, across many cultures, and encompassing an enormous
variety of issues. Amazons, Abolitionists, and Activists is a fun,
fascinating, and full-color exploration of that important history,
tracing its roots from antiquity to show how 21st-century feminism
developed. Along the way, you'll meet a wide range of important
historical figures and learn about many political movements, including
suffrage, abolition, labor, LGBT liberation, the waves of feminism,
and more.

She Votes
From the authors of the New York Times bestselling book Rad American
Women A-Z, comes a bold new collection of 40 biographical profiles,
each accompanied by a striking illustrated portrait, showcasing
extraordinary women from around the world. Rad Women Worldwide tells
fresh, engaging, and inspiring tales of perseverance and radical
success by pairing well researched and riveting biographies with
powerful and expressive cut-paper portraits. From 430 BCE to 2016,
spanning 31 countries around the world, the book features an array of
diverse figures, including Hatshepsut (the great female king who ruled
Egypt peacefully for two decades) and Malala Yousafzi (the youngest
person to win the Nobel Peace Prize) to Poly Styrene (legendary
teenage punk and lead singer of X-Ray Spex) and Liv Arnesen and Ann
Bancroft (polar explorers and the first women to cross Antarctica).
This progressive and visually arresting book is a compelling addition
to women's history and belongs on the shelf of every school, library,
and home. Together, these stories show the immense range of what women
have done and can do. May we all have the courage to be rad!

Amazons, Abolitionists, and Activists
Move aside history—it’s time for herstory. Celebrate fifty inspiring
and powerful women who changed the world and left their mark in this
lavishly illustrated biography compilation that’s perfect for fans of
Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls and She Persisted. Throughout
history, girls have often been discussed in terms of what they
couldn’t or shouldn’t do. Not anymore. It’s time for herstory—a
celebration of not only what girls can do, but the remarkable things
women have already accomplished, even when others tried to stop them.
In this uplifting and inspiring book, follow the stories of fifty
powerhouse women from around the world and across time who each
managed to change the world as they knew it forever. Telling the
stories of their childhood, the challenges they faced, and the impact
of their achievements, each lavishly illustrated spread is a
celebration of girl power in its many forms. From astronauts to
activists, musicians to mathematicians, these women are sure to
motivate young readers of all backgrounds to focus not on the can’ts
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and shouldn’ts, but on what they can do: anything!

In the Company of Women
New York Times bestselling author Kate White is the editor-in-chief of
Cosmopolitan, the #1 young women’s magazine in the world, and a hugely
successful businesswoman. In I Shouldn’t Be Telling You This, she
shares her secrets to success. A witty, wise, straight-talking career
guide for women, I Shouldn’t Be Telling You This is the perfect book
for the current economic climate, whether you’re just starting out, reentering the workforce after maternity leave, or simply looking for a
career change; essential tips and bold strategies from a gutsy
innovator who helped increase Cosmo’s circulation by half a million
copies per month.

That's What She Said
In this deeply moving and myth-shattering work, Ann Fessler brings out
into the open for the first time the astonishing untold history of the
million and a half women who surrendered children for adoption due to
enormous family and social pressure in the decades before Roe v. Wade.
An adoptee who was herself surrendered during those years and recently
made contact with her mother, Ann Fessler brilliantly brings to life
the voices of more than a hundred women, as well as the spirit of
those times, allowing the women to tell their stories in gripping and
intimate detail.

Rejected Princesses
Muses of attitude, brains, and confidence come together in this glossy
compendium of the female icons who use their personal style and
influence to change the way we look and dress. From the obvious to the
outrageous, Frida Kahlo to Cara Delevingne, 100 Women • 100 Styles
profiles the personalities of each woman, showing what made them who
they are, and how they can inspire you.

I Shouldn't Be Telling You This
Based on Mackenzi Lee’s popular weekly Twitter series of the same
name, Bygone Badass Broads features 52 remarkable and forgotten
trailblazing women from all over the world. With tales of heroism and
cunning, in-depth bios and witty storytelling, Bygone Badass Broads
gives new life to these historic female pioneers. Starting in the
fifth century BC and continuing to the present, the book takes a
closer look at bold and inspiring women who dared to step outside the
traditional gender roles of their time. Coupled with riveting
illustrations and Lee’s humorous and conversational storytelling
style, this book is an outright celebration of the badass women who
paved the way for the rest of us.
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Sea Sirens
Celebrate, share, and take to heart the unsung accomplishments of
these unflappable strong women There are so many more incredible women
throughout history than you've been taught. You might know some of the
most famous and rebellious, but this is your chance to get to know 15
equally powerful strong women who quietly broke barriers and made a
lasting impact. From 10th-century novelist Murasaki Shikibu to 19thcentury self-made millionaire Madam C.J. Walker, you'll learn about
the early life, struggles, and successes of the innovators,
changemakers, and ceiling-breakers who redefined what strong women
were allowed to be. Even if they never became household names. Strong
Women will show you that: Ordinary is extraordinary--Find hope and
inspiration in the stories of women who worked in every field and
every part of the world, throughout all of history. Dig deep--These
biographies are brief and easy to read but include enough detail to
present each woman as a complete personality, without shying away from
the tough stuff. Always remember--Uncover why so many of these stories
were lost to history, and how you can help keep them alive. Discover
the quiet power of 15 strong women who changed the world as you know
it.

Pushout
What do we think of when we think pink? In this richly illustrated
homage to the color, artist Kaye Blegvad explores its significance
across history and cultures, from gender connotations to product
marketing, symbols and iconography, and more. Through engaging mini
essays, interactive exercises, object studies, and interviews, readers
will learn about a vibrant miscellany of pink facts and pink
occurrences: like iconic applications of the color, from Elvis's cars
to cotton candy; or the etymology of phrases like "tickled pink,"
"pink slip," or "rose-tinted glasses." This ebook will captivate those
with a passion for pink and anyone with a curiosity about color.

Bad Girls Throughout History
From the author of "I Grew Up to be President" comes an exciting new
book that explores fifty influential and inspirational American women
who changed the world. Women have always played an important role in
the history of the United States. But before they were women, they
were regular girls just like anyone else. So how did these seemingly
ordinary girls grow up to be such extradorinary women? In WOMEN WHO
CHANGED THE WORLD, you'll meet fifty of the most influential and
inspirational American women who had a lasting impact on our nation
and the world. Starting with some of America's "Founding Mothers" like
Pocahontas and Abigail Adams, and continuing up to the present day
with game changers like Hillary Clinton, Oprah, and Misty Copeland,
the book features a unique and diverse cast from all walks of life.
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With a mix of photographs and quirky illustrations, Women Who Changed
the World is a fun and exciting read that will inspire future
generations of leaders for years to come!

Bygone Badass Broads

Women Who Changed the World: 50 Amazing Americans
In this international bestseller from the critically acclaimed Little
People, BIG DREAMS series, discover the life of Frida Kahlo, the worldrenowned painter. When Frida was a teenager, a terrible road accident
changed her life forever. Unable to walk, she began painting from her
bed. Her self-portraits, which show her pain and grief, but also her
passion for life and instinct for survival, have made her one of the
most famous artists of the twentieth century. This moving book
features stylish and quirky illustrations and extra facts at the back,
including a biographical timeline with historical photos and a
detailed profile of the artist's life. Little People, BIG DREAMS is a
best-selling series of books and educational games that explore the
lives of outstanding people, from designers and artists to scientists
and activists. All of them achieved incredible things, yet each began
life as a child with a dream. This empowering series offers inspiring
messages to children of all ages, in a range of formats. The board
books are told in simple sentences, perfect for reading aloud to
babies and toddlers. The hardcover versions present expanded stories
for beginning readers. Boxed gift sets allow you to collect a
selection of the books by theme. Paper dolls, learning cards, matching
games, and other fun learning tools provide even more ways to make the
lives of these role models accessible to children. Inspire the next
generation of outstanding people who will change the world with Little
People, BIG DREAMS!

Nevertheless, She Wore It

Top Girls
Longlisted for the PEN/John Kenneth Galbraith Award for Nonfiction "A
MUST-READ FOR ANYONE WHO WANTS TO UNDERSTAND THE INTERSECTION OF RACE
AND POLICE BRUTALITY IN AMERICA."-CONGRESSMAN JOHN LEWIS During his
28-year career, Matthew Horace rose through the ranks from a police
officer working the beat to a federal agent working criminal cases in
some of the toughest communities in America to a highly decorated
federal law enforcement executive managing high-profile investigations
nationwide. Yet it was not until seven years into his service- when
Horace found himself face down on the ground with a gun pointed at his
head by a white fellow officer-that he fully understood the racism
seething within America's police departments. Through gut-wrenching
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reportage, on-the-ground research, and personal accounts from
interviews with police and government officials around the country,
Horace presents an insider's examination of archaic police tactics. He
dissects some of the nation's most highly publicized police shootings
and communities to explain how these systems and tactics have hurt the
people they serve, revealing the mistakes that have stoked racist
policing, sky-high incarceration rates, and an epidemic of violence.
"Horace's authority as an experienced officer, as well as his obvious
integrity and courage, provides the book with a gravitas."-THE
WASHINGTON POST "The Black and the Blue is an affirmation of the
critical need for criminal justice reform, all the more urgent because
itcomes from an insider who respects his profession yet is willing to
reveal its flaws."-USA TODAY

Frida Kahlo
Dive into this visually stunning, middle-grade graphic novel about a
spunky Vietnamese American surfer girl and her cantankerous talking
cat who plunge into a fantasy world of oceanic marvels . . . and
mayhem! Trot, a Vietnamese American surfer girl, and Cap'n Bill, her
cranky one-eyed cat, catch too big a wave and wipe out, sucked down
into a magical underwater kingdom where an ancient deep-sea battle
rages. The beautiful Sea Siren mermaids are under attack from the
Serpent King and his slithery minions--and Trot and her feline become
dangerously entangled in this war of tails and fins. This beautiful
graphic novel was inspired by The Sea Fairies, L. Frank Baum's
"underwater Wizard of Oz." It weaves Vietnamese mythology, fantastical
ocean creatures, a deep-sea setting, quirky but sympathetic main
characters, and fast-paced adventure into an imaginative, worldbuilding story.

Bad Girls
Discover twenty true stories of royal intrigue, power, and passion,
brought to life through the gorgeous illustrations of Jennifer Orkin
Lewis and the witty words of Shweta Jha. From Cleopatra to Empress Wu
Zetian, Marie Antoinette to Queen Liliuokalani of Hawaii, these
extraordinary female monarchs from all over the world have captured
imaginations throughout the ages. With a deluxe foil-spangled twopiece case, this elegant and diverse celebration of women in charge
makes the perfect Mother's Day or girlfriend go-to gift for the queen
in our lives.

Bad Girls Throughout History Flexi Journal
Blending the iconoclastic feminism of The Notorious RBG and the
confident irreverence of Go the F**ck to Sleep, a brazen and
empowering illustrated collection that celebrates inspirational badass
women throughout history, based on the popular Tumblr blog. WellPage 8/15
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behaved women seldom make history. Good thing these women are far from
well behaved . . . Illustrated in a contemporary animation style,
Rejected Princesses turns the ubiquitous "pretty pink princess"
stereotype portrayed in movies, and on endless toys, books, and tutus
on its head, paying homage instead to an awesome collection of strong,
fierce, and yes, sometimes weird, women: warrior queens, soldiers,
villains, spies, revolutionaries, and more who refused to behave and
meekly accept their place. An entertaining mix of biography, imagery,
and humor written in a fresh, young, and riotous voice, this
thoroughly researched exploration salutes these awesome women drawn
from both historical and fantastical realms, including real life,
literature, mythology, and folklore. Each profile features an eyecatching image of both heroic and villainous women in command from
across history and around the world, from a princess-cum-pirate in
fifth century Denmark, to a rebel preacher in 1630s Boston, to a
bloodthirsty Hungarian countess, and a former prostitute who commanded
a fleet of more than 70,000 men on China’s seas.

The Girls Who Went Away
Progressing through history, from Cleopatra and Mary Magdalene to
Madonna and Diana, Princess of Wales, each of these exceptional
women's stories is told against the backdrop of the events of their
time. For each, we learn of their achievements, backgrounds,
characters and little-known details that make them ever more
remarkable.

Summer Skin
From Kirsty Eagar, Summer Skin is a young adult novel about a modernday riot grrl and an alpha male jock who explore love, trust, and
double standards against the backdrop of today's hookup culture. Jess
Gordon is out for revenge. Last year the jocks from Knights College
tried to shame her best friend. This year she and a hand-picked
college girl gang are going to get even. The lesson: Don't mess with
Unity College girls. The target: Blondie, a typical Knights stud,
arrogant, cold . . . and smart enough to keep up with Jess. A neo-riot
grrl with a penchant for fanning the flames meets a rugby-playing
sexist pig—sworn enemies or two people who happen to find each other
when they're at their most vulnerable? It's all Girl meets Boy, Girl
steals from Boy, seduces Boy, ties Boy to a chair, and burns Boy's
stuff. Just your typical love story. Kirsty Eagar expertly handles a
searingly honest and achingly funny story about love and sex amid the
college hookup culture.

Women Who Changed the World
There are many ladies in history who have left their mark. 100 Women
Who Made History takes kids on a tour of the past and uncovers the
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stories of the women and girls who have shaped the modern world. From
intelligent innovators like Marie Curie and Rosalind Franklin to
clever creatives like Emily Dickinson and J.K. Rowling to leading
ladies like Joan of Arc and Eleanor Roosevelt, profiles explore the
lives of each woman in detail, and photography and quirky "bobblehead" illustrations present history in a new and fun way. Kids can put
each woman's story into context with "what came before" and "what came
after" panels showing the things that influenced and were influenced
by each woman. Special features highlight contemporaneous women and
women in similar fields to paint a more complete picture for young
readers. A wonderful inspiration for young girls and a great learning
tool for all children, 100 Women Who Made History proves that this
isn't just a man's world.

Legendary Ladies
Alexis is the last girl you'd expect to sell her soul. She already has
everything she needs--an adorable boyfriend, the perfect best friend,
and a little sister who's finally recovering after being possessed by
an evil spirit, then institutionalized. Alexis is thrilled when her
sister joins a club; new friends are just what Kasey needs. It's
strange, though, to see how fast the girls in The Sunshine Club go
from dorky and antisocial to gorgeous and popular.

The Pink Book
A Wrinkle in Time is the winner of the 1963 Newbery Medal. It was a
dark and stormy night—Meg Murry, her small brother Charles Wallace,
and her mother had come down to the kitchen for a midnight snack when
they were upset by the arrival of a most disturbing stranger. "Wild
nights are my glory," the unearthly stranger told them. "I just got
caught in a downdraft and blown off course. Let me sit down for a
moment, and then I'll be on my way. Speaking of ways, by the way,
there is such a thing as a tesseract." A tesseract (in case the reader
doesn't know) is a wrinkle in time. To tell more would rob the reader
of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's unusual book. A Wrinkle in Time,
winner of the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the story of the adventures in
space and time of Meg, Charles Wallace, and Calvin O'Keefe (athlete,
student, and one of the most popular boys in high school). They are in
search of Meg's father, a scientist who disappeared while engaged in
secret work for the government on the tesseract problem.

Bad Girls Throughout History Notes
In these beautifully illustrated pages, a diverse cast of slumber
party participants considers the most time-honored traditions for how
to dress. If a lady should wear white in summertime, then how about
donning a spacesuit? If team colors are apropos at sporting events,
why not wear helmets and play ball? Uplifting and resonant, and with a
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variety of interests ranging from sports to science to politics, this
book is sure to inspire any young girl, instilling the idea that the
best way to dress like a girl is the way that makes you feel most like
YOU!

She Caused a Riot
Read about the inspiring women who changed the course of history.
Includes women in eight different categories: arts and entertainment;
journalists, writers, and poets; civil rights leaders; abolitionists,
suffragettes, and activists; athletes; scientists; politicians; and
pioneers and icons. Accompanying full-color photographs capture the
spirit of each woman and the significance of her contributions.

Bad Girls of Fashion
'Vital reading' STYLIST 'hooting with laughter - what a swashbuckler
that Hannah Jewell is' MARINA HYDE 'Because 100 Nasty Women is so easy
to read and witty, I didn't expect it to be the life changing,
important book that I'm discovering it to be' PHILIPPA PERRY 'A
fantastic addition to your feminist library and historical knowledge.'
ANN SHEN, author of Bad Girls Throughout History * * * * * * 100
fascinating and brilliantly written stories about history's bravest,
baddest but little known 'nasty' women from across the world. These
are the women who were deemed too nasty for their times, too nasty to
be recognised, too nasty to be paid for their work and sometimes too
nasty to be allowed to live. When you learn about women in history,
they're often made out to be shining, glittering souls. But when you
hear about these Bold-Yet-Morally-Irreproachable Women of History who
were 100% Pure and GoodTM, you're probably not being told the best
bits of her life. You probably missed the part where she: Slept around
Wore men's clothes Crashed planes Led a revolution Terrorised the
seven seas Wrote ~sensual poetry~ Punched a Nazi (metaphorically, but
not always) These are the women you've probably never heard of, but
should. Take these stories and tell them to your friends, because
everyone should know about the nasty women from history who gave zero
f*cks whatsoever. These are the 100 Nasty Women of History you need to
know about.

Rad Women Worldwide
A beautifully illustrated history celebrating the achievements of
American women from 1920 to present day The year 2020 will mark the
100th anniversary of women’s right to vote in America, and what better
way to commemorate the 19th Amendment than with a gorgeously
illustrated handbook that explores a century’s worth of feminism? Each
chapter illustrates 10 landmark moments in each decade from 1920 to
2020. Featuring iconic events and the trailblazing women who made them
happen, from Amelia Earhart to Shirley Chisholm, The Illustrated
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Feminist will inspire both dedicated feminists and burgeoning
activists to continue the fight for women’s rights. Aura Lewis’s
powerful artwork coupled with her well-researched and accessible text
make this book an ideal gift for anyone looking to celebrate
groundbreaking women and their colorful history.

Herstory
Marlene thinks the eighties are going to be stupendous. Her sister
Joyce has her doubts. Her daughter Angie is just frightened. Since its
premiere in 1982, Top Girls has become a seminal play of the modern
theatre. Set during a period of British politics dominated by the
presence of the newly elected Prime Minister Margaret Thatcher,
Churchill's play prompts us to question our notions of women's success
and solidarity. Its sharp look at the society and politics of the
1980s is combined with a timeless examination of women's choices and
restrictions regarding career and family. This new Student Edition
features an introduction by Sophie Bush, Senior Lecturer at Sheffield
Hallam University, UK prepared with the contemporary student in mind.
METHUEN DRAMA STUDENT EDITIONS are expertly annotated texts of a wide
range of plays from the modern and classic repertoires. A well as the
complete text of the play itself, this volume contains: · A chronology
of the play and the playwright's life and work · an introductory
discussion of the social, political, cultural and economic context in
which the play was originally conceived and created · a succinct
overview of the creation processes followed and subsequent performance
history of the piece · an analysis of, and commentary on, some of the
major themes and specific issues addressed by the text · a
bibliography of suggested primary and secondary materials for further
study.

100 Women - 100 Styles
She Votes is an intersectional story of the women who won suffrage,
and those who have continued to raise their voices for equality ever
since. From the first female Principal Chief of the Cherokee Nation to
the first woman to wear pants on the Senate floor, author Bridget
Quinn shines a spotlight on the women who broke down barriers. This
book also honors the 100th anniversary of the Nineteenth Amendment
with illustrations by 100 women artists. • A colorful, intersectional
account of the struggle for women's rights in the United States •
Features heart-pounding scenes and keenly observed portraits •
Includes dynamic women from Elizabeth Cady Stanton to Audre Lorde She
Votes is a refreshing and illuminating book for feminists of all
kinds. Each artist brings a unique perspective; together, they embody
the multiplicity of women in the United States. • From the pen of
rockstar author and historian Bridget Quinn, this book tells the story
of women's suffrage. • Perfect for feminists of all ages and genders
who want to learn more about the 19th amendment and the journey to
equal representation • You'll love this book if you love books like
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Notorious RBG: The Life and Times of Ruth Bader Ginsburg by Irin
Carmon and Shana Knizhnik; Rad American Women A-Z: Rebels,
Trailblazers, and Visionaries who Shaped Our History . . . and Our
Future! by Kate Schatz and Miriam Klein Stahl; and Why I March: Images
from The Women's March Around the World by Abrams Books.

The Illustrated Feminist
The “powerful” (Michelle Alexander) exploration—featured by The
Atlantic, Essence, the Washington Post, New York magazine, NPR, and
others—of the harsh and harmful experiences confronting Black girls in
schools In a work that Lisa Delpit calls “imperative reading,” Monique
W. Morris (Black Stats, Too Beautiful for Words) chronicles the
experiences of Black girls across the country whose intricate lives
are misunderstood, highly judged—by teachers, administrators, and the
justice system—and degraded by the very institutions charged with
helping them flourish. Called “compelling” and “thought-provoking” by
Kirkus Reviews, Pushout exposes a world of confined potential and
supports the rising movement to challenge the policies, practices, and
cultural illiteracy that push countless students out of school and
into unhealthy, unstable, and often unsafe futures. Called a book “for
everyone who cares about children” by the Washington Post, Morris’s
illumination of these critical issues is “timely and important”
(Booklist) at a moment when Black girls are the fastest growing
population in the juvenile justice system. Praised by voices as wideranging as Gloria Steinem and Roland Martin, and highlighted for the
audiences of Elle and Jet right alongside those of EdWeek and the
Leonard Lopate Show, Pushout is a book that “will stay with you long
after you turn the final page” (Bookish).

Strong Women
Meet Baby Unicorn! What does Baby Unicorn find in the enchanted
forest? Is she ready to use her healing magic? Follow along as she
explores her world and discovers her special powers! The simple,
comforting stories in this go-to baby gift series have made it a
multimillion seller. Featuring a permanently attached plush finger
puppet, each volume offers parents and children a fun, interactive way
to play and read as they build a lifelong love of books together.

The Secret Garden
This inspiring, beautifully illustrated collection honors one hundred
exceptional women throughout history and around the world. A Stylist
Must-read Book of 2018 In this luminous volume, New York Times
bestselling writer Julia Pierpont and artist Manjit Thapp match short,
vibrant, and surprising biographies with stunning full-color portraits
of secular female “saints”: champions of strength and progress. These
women broke ground, broke ceilings, and broke molds—including Maya
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Angelou • Jane Austen • Ruby Bridges • Rachel Carson • Shirley
Chisholm • Marie Curie & Irène Joliot Curie • Isadora Duncan • Amelia
Earhart • Artemisia Gentileschi • Grace Hopper • Dolores Huerta •
Frida Kahlo • Billie Jean King • Audre Lorde • Wilma Mankiller • Toni
Morrison • Michelle Obama • Sandra Day O’Connor • Sally Ride • Eleanor
Roosevelt • Margaret Sanger • Sappho • Nina Simone • Gloria Steinem •
Kanno Sugako • Harriet Tubman • Mae West • Virginia Woolf • Malala
Yousafzai Open to any page and find daily inspiration and lasting
delight. Praise for The Little Book of Feminist Saints “An enticing
collection of biographical portraits of extraordinary women . . .
Pierpont’s pithy write-ups are accompanied by Thapp’s funky,
wonderfully expressive color illustrations, making for an engaging
picture-book experience for adults. . . . Bold and sassy, [this]
‘little’ collection of secular ‘saints’ stands tall: required reading
for any seeking to broaden their historical knowledge.”—Kirkus Reviews
(starred review) “A gloriously diverse, edifying, and curiosityinspiring collection.”—Booklist

The Black and the Blue
From the creator of the bestselling Bad Girls Throughout History!
Celebrated illustrator and author Ann Shen shares her striking study
of history's most iconic styles, and the women who changed the world
while wearing them. From the revolutionary bikini to the presidential
pantsuit, this book explores 50 fashions through bold paintings and
insightful anecdotes that empower readers to make their own fashion
statements. • Demonstrates the power of fashion as a political and
cultural tool for making change • Brilliantly illustrated with Ann's
signature art style • Filled with radical clothing choices that
defined their time Looks include the Flapper Dress, the unofficial
outfit of women's independence in the 1920s; the Afro, worn as a
symbol of black beauty, power, and pride; the Cone Bra, donned by
Madonna in her 1989 power anthem "Express Yourself"; and the Dissent
Collar, Ruth Bader Ginsburg's famous signifier for when she disagrees
with the majority. With stunning and vibrant illustrations, this is a
treasure for anyone who wants to defy style norms and rewrite the
rules. • An insightful look at the intersection of fashion statements
and historical female power • Perfect for fans of Ann Shen, as well as
anyone who loves fashion, feminism, and political consciousness •
You'll love this book if you love books like Women In Science: 50
Fearless Pioneers Who Changed The World by Rachel Ignotofsky; Strong
Is the New Pretty: A Celebration Of Girls Being Themselves by Kate T.
Parker; and Women Who Dared: 52 Stories Of Fearless Daredevils,
Adventurers, And Rebels by Linda Skeers.

Page 14/15

Read PDF Bad Girls Throughout History 100 Remarkable Women Who
Changed The World
Read More About Bad Girls Throughout History 100 Remarkable Women Who
Changed The World
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel

Page 15/15

Copyright : entrepreneurship.net.tw

